ADMINISTRATIVE WITHDRAWAL POLICY

- Procedure for Administrative Withdrawal (https://bulletin.wfu.edu/ divinity/academic-programs-policies-procedures/non-academicstudent-code-conduct/administrative-withdrawal/administrativewithdrawal/)
- Evaluation (https://bulletin.wfu.edu/divinity/academic-programs-policies-procedures/non-academic-student-code-conduct/administrative-withdrawal/evaluation/)
- Informal Hearing (https://bulletin.wfu.edu/divinity/academicprograms-policies-procedures/non-academic-student-code-conduct/ administrative-withdrawal/informal-hearing/)
- Appeal Process (https://bulletin.wfu.edu/divinity/academicprograms-policies-procedures/non-academic-student-code-conduct/ administrative-withdrawal/appeal-process/)
- Emergency Suspension (https://bulletin.wfu.edu/divinity/academicprograms-policies-procedures/non-academic-student-code-conduct/ administrative-withdrawal/emergency-suspension/)
- Conditions for Reenrollment (https://bulletin.wfu.edu/divinity/ academic-programs-policies-procedures/non-academic-student-codeconduct/administrative-withdrawal/conditions-reenrollment/)

The Board of Trustees has empowered the president with the authority to suspend students from the University in "cases of clear and present danger to lives and property...and in instances of violence to persons..." Such suspensions are to be reviewed by the regular judicial bodies within 14 school days.

A student may be subject to administrative withdrawal from the University when, in the judgment of the director of Student Health Service, the director of the counseling center, or the senior associate dean, and with the concurrence of the Office of the Vice President and Dean, Student Affairs, the student:

- A. Engages, or threatens to engage, in behavior that poses a significant danger of causing imminent physical or psychological harm to self or others, or
- B. Directly and substantially impedes the activities of members of the University community, including other students, University employees, and visitors.

The standard and procedures to be followed are on file in the Offices of the Vice President and Dean, Student Affairs and the senior associate dean.